
Please continue to pray for the sick of our Parish.  To add someone to the prayer 
list, call Fr. Jim or email Chene Heady at headycr@longwood.edu. 

Our Lady of Peace Catholic Cemetery 
Plots are available in the cemetery for $500.00, or you may purchase crematory urn plots for 
$250.00.  These prices include perpetual care.  For more information, contact one of the fol-

lowing Cemetery Committee Members: 

Joe Gardner 
Dorothy Garcia 

Donald Notestein 

Chuck Hirtz 
Kevin Hirtz 
Pam Skirvan  

Ted Skirvan  
 

Kelly Bergholz  
Manfred Boewer 
Julie Byron 
Bowlie Carter 
Toni Capute 
Winnie Clark 
Lynn Dickerson 
Maggie Dinsmore 
Carol Donato 
Irene Dombrowski 
Islea Duncan 
Angela Fitzgerald 
Rich Guild 
Kathleen Hamilton 
Jeanne Harper 
Roland Hayden 
Bill Hines 
George T. Hoag 
Sister Mary Eleonora 

Holdgrafter 
Ottie Huddleston 
Felice Iannaco 
Jeannine Iannaco 
Meja Irvin 
Margaret MacDiarmid 
Tuniesha McCoy 
Jerry Monahan 
Kathleen Moore 
Beverly Moyer 
Chris Moyer  
Ray Moyer 
Tim Murphy 
Mary and Victor Niagro 
Patsy Notestein 
George Perry 
Isabel Perry 
Nelson Sanchez 
Princess Sanchez 

Dolores Sanders 
Lynn Sanders 
John Seaquist 
Ray Servis 
Jane Sliwinski 
Margaret Smith 
Laylah Marie Taylor 
Fred Toth 
Amy Tracy 
Trish Tracey 
Laura Williams 
Michael Williams 
Travis Williams 
John Wingo 
Betty Jo Wolfram 
Ted Zimmerman 

Our Lady Of  Peace Catholic Church 
2938 Oakleigh Ave.    P.O. Box 668 

Appomattox, VA 24522-0668 
Pastor: Father James Gallagher     434-352-0104 

For  emergencies:  Fr. Jim cell number: 434-238-7030 
or Holy Cross Roman Catholic Church  434-846-5245 

 

Holy Eucharist:  Sunday 8:30 AM and Tuesday 10:00 AM 
Tuesday 7:00 PM Thursday 12:15 PM 

 

Bulletin news to: Chene Heady at: headycr@longwood.edu 
Requests for mass cards to: Bonnie Toth at: bonnie3871@gmail.com  

Our Lady Of Peace 

Roman Catholic Church 

Donate to Our Lady of Peace Online 
 

The new E-Giving donation system is up!  You can make do-
nations right online, including regular, recurring, or anony-

mous donations, or donations for special purposes.  Click on 
the DONATE link on the homepage at http://
olpcatholicchurch.org for more information. 

mailto:bonnie3871@gmail.com


Parish Notices and Announcements 

 
Parish Pastoral Council 

Next Parish Pastoral Coun-
cil Tuesday May 8 after 7 
p.m. Mass. 
 

Calendar Planning on 
May 9th 

 On the evening of May 9th, 
Wednesday, we will have 
calendar planning for the 
2018-19 Ministerial 
Year.  Please get with others 
in your ministry and bring 
your ideas for activities and 
dates.  If we do not finish, 
we can schedule another 
meeting. 
 

First Communion for  
Beatrice- May 13 

The whole community re-
joices as Beatrice Heady 
will come to the table of the 
Lord for the first time on 
Mothers' Day and Feast of 
the Ascension. 
 

Next Region Meeting -
May 15 

The next LPA Meeting for 
our region will be May 
15.  Our Lady of Peace will 
be the host.  Meeting is at 
10 a.m. that Tuesday. 
 
 
 

Upcoming Meetings and Events 

April 29, 2018 
Fifth Sunday of East-

er 
 

Scripture Readings: 
1st  Reading: 
       Acts 9:26-31 
2nd Reading: 
 1 Jn. 3:18-24 
Gospel: 
 Jn. 15:1-8 
 

Calendar 
May 3 
Feast of Sts. Philip and 
James, Apostles 
 

Reconciliation 
Fr. Jim offers the Sacra-
ment of reconciliation be-
fore Mass or by  
appointment. 
 

Collection 
4/22   General collection: 
 $1,009 
           Home Missions 
 $134   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parish Birthdays  
None listed 
 
 
\Parish Anniversaries 
May 2 
Andrew and Kelsey Brown 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Giving Tree/Tornado Relief 
"THE GIVING TREE"  is a gathering place/an assigned place in our church 
where our community can place their donations of items requested to help 
with a personal or organizational need.  "THE GIVING TREE" is now a gathering 
place for TORNADO RELIEF.  Please place your gifts to help the victims of the tor-
nado in the baskets under "The Giving Tree".    Needed items include: 
 
  Gift Cards  for Walmart, Food Lion or Sheetz 
  Paper towels 
  Toilet paper 
  Paper Plates 
  Clorox Wipes 
 
These items will be taken to "Gleaning for the World" in Concord, VA.  Contact Ei-
leen Brennen with further questions. (434) 248-6641. 
 
Recently, the Giving Tree was used to collect cookies for prison ministry.    Thanks 
for helping with the 144 dozen cookies from OLOP, baked for Kairos #33 in Louisa.  
Your cookies and prayers were a huge part of a successful retreat. 2100 dozen cookies 
were enjoyed by the 31 retreatants, 21 team members and the other 1200 inmates at 
FCCW. Why and how are your cookies used?  Check on the website: http://
www.kairosva.org    And go to videos. 

 
Pentecost Liturgies -
Different Languages  

May 20 is Pentecost  Sun-
day.  If you speak a lan-
guage different than Eng-
lish , please see Fr. Jim. 
We will be proclaiming the 
prayers of the faithful in 
various languages.  Fr. Jim 
has copies of the 
prayers for you to trans-
late.  St. Victoria will also 
be having a 5 p.m. mass that 
weekend on Saturday, May 
19.  We need speakers for 
that mass too. 
 
 

Grief Support Group 
The Lynchburg Grief Sup-
port  group will meet on 
Tuesdays from 5:30-7:00 
PM, beginning on May 1.  
Meetings will be held at the 
address below, and you can 
register at the phone number 
listed below.  Centra Hos-
pice, 2097 Langhorne Rd., 
Lynchburg, 434-200-3204. 

http://www.kairosva.org/
http://www.kairosva.org/

